
Date: 8 Mar 2005 05:10:21 -0000 

From: "Edith Johnson" <edith@friendsofguesthouse.org> 

To: "Ms.Avonne" <vr2ous_wmn@yahoo.com> 

Subject: Re: Fwd: Re: Life Skills Meetings at Guest House 

Hi Avonne, 

The ladies of Guest House and the Staff on duty were very impressed.  I can not thank you 
enough for being willing to serve and for my gift you left for me. 

May God continue to Bless you in your mighty work.  Please stay in touch with me, I'd like to 
follow your work. 

God Bless you my sister! 
 
Edith Johnson  
Senior Residential Specialist  
 
Friends of Guest House  
One East Luray Avenue  
Alexandria, Virginia 22301  
703.549.8072 (o)  
703.549.8073 (f)  
www.friendsofguesthouse.org  
 


